
Grand Lodge of Florida Biennium Convention 
May 28th–June 1st, 2025 

 

The Biennium Convention was a resounding success, bringing together members from 
across Florida for meaningful discussions, camaraderie, and celebration 

 

The opening ceremony set an inspiring tone as Father Chuck led us in prayer, followed by 
the Osceola County Color Guard's presentation of the Pledge of Allegiance. We were 
honored to welcome a special guest, National Lodge President Michael Polo, who spoke 
passionately about the strength of our organization, the unity of our lodges nationwide, and 
the enduring traditions that bind us together. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



With refreshed minds on the second day, we made significant strides in resolving long-
standing challenges. After completing the voting process, we recessed for lunch in the 
President’s suite, where an assortment of sandwiches, cheeseboards, fresh fruit, and 
decadent desserts awaited us. This break provided a perfect setting to foster new 
friendships and deepen connections within our community. 

 

    

    



On the final day, we completed the remaining agenda items and conducted elections for 
State Officers, the Arbitration Committee, and National Delegates. Father Chuck once 
again led us in a closing prayer, followed by a private mass for attendees. 

       

 

                   

 

 



Later that evening, the convention culminated in a grand dinner and dance celebrating the 
installation of newly elected officers. The event featured outstanding cuisine, live music, 
and a silent auction, marking a joyous conclusion to an enriching gathering. 

 

     

       



       

     

     



            

     

  

 

 

If you can attend the Biennium Convention when it returns to the Embassy Suites Kissimmee 
in two years, I highly encourage you to do so. Witness firsthand how our organization 
continues to evolve, connect with our leadership, and build lasting friendships with like-
minded individuals, you won’t be disappointed. 


